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Location:  Stafford Intermediate School Library 
Time:  7:30 PM 
Attendance:  per sign-in sheet 
Call to Order By:  Angelo Cordasco, VP Rec. 2010, Pres. 2011 
 
 
 
SSC Travel/Recreation Report Combined   
 

• The season was wrapped up last meeting and there is no need for Elections for 2011 
Board Positions this month since no positions are contested.  The open seats may be 
appointed by the President in January.  The 2011 Officers are as follows: 

 
Board Position 

 
Officer Name 

  
President Angelo Cordasco 
VP - Rec Open 
VP - Travel Roger Budd 
VP - TOPS Open 
VP - DPCD Guy Lockwood 
Secretary Michael Callan 
Treasurer Bonnie Peer 
Sgt Arms Open 
Registrar Martin Notte 
Ref Coord. Tracy Vitale 

 
• Angelo & Roger Budd will meet with the Town this month to discuss the Lease, Possible 

By-Law changes and other issues 
 
 
MOSA Report   
 
 

• Teams playing in MOSA during the spring season have to be registered at the 
Gotsoccer.com website by December 31.  Roger or Keith Sabat will send a reminder 
email to all travel coaches with instructions 

• The MOSA By-law change proposed by TRSA to extend the time to make up cancelled 
games from 2 to 3 weeks was approved.  The proposal to reduce the time a player has to 
sit out after changing clubs during year from 5 to 3 games was defeated. 

• MOSA asked that teams do not change names when registering for new season or they 
will be moved into the bottom flight of their age group 

• There were 32 Red Cards with 11 by coaches during the fall season so they are still 
thinking changing the punishment for red cards 

• MOSA will begin focusing on building a stronger Select Program with the hopes of 
keeping the stronger players in the league. 
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Jersey Coast Report     
 

• There is nothing new to report except that Flight Night will be on January 27 – SSC will 
have one team participating in Jersey Coast. 

 
 
Referee Reports      
 
 

• The Club will try to run another Referee certification course in the Fall but there are local 
courses available posted on referee.com for those who are interested in obtaining it 
sooner 

• Those without certification may be rotated into some recreation games during the spring 
season to see if they like it and will be paid $5 less per game. 

 
 
Player Development    
 
 

• Roger said Guy Lockwood will send out some dates soon, which will concentrate on 
training for 6 to 8 year olds. 

 
 
Discussion/Questions 
 
 

• The current board members present approved the request of Martin Notte to change the 
name of the SSC Sting TD Bank account #4244559906 to SSC Blackout.  Also, Bill 
Wilkinson and Eric Hernandez will be added as required signatures and Chris Morehouse 
will be removed. 

• The Casino Night for the SSC Blackout will be held on January 22 with tickets costing 
$50 each. 

• Sue Scheer shared information about a possible partnership with the club for season 
tickets – the information will be made available to any coaches interested that were not 
there to receive it in person. 

 
 
Thank you to all those who attended! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


